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I oppose SB210 because voting by mail allows for all citizens to have equal 

opportunity to have their voices heard regardless of their individual circumstances 

such as work schedules or physical disabilities which could make voting in person 

difficult. Oregon has an incredible vote by mail system which has encouraged more 

people to participate in our democracy and it would be disservice to our people to 

have that taken away.  


